

June 29, 2005

Brad White Yellow Ribbon America P.O. Box 3551 Huntington Beach, CA 92605-3551

Dear Brad,

Thank you so much for your work in making the Declaration of Independence Press Conference such an amazing event. Arnold and I share a deep respect for the brave men and women who serve our state, and we were truly grateful to have them and their families join us.

I am so excited that The California Museum for History, Women and the Arts will feature this rare copy of the Declaration. I hope it will inspire all Californians to reflect upon the extraordinary personal freedom this country allows each of us.

Once again, thank you for everything.

Maria Shriver

MS/mr

OFFICE OF THE FIRST LADY

STATE CAPITOL • SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 • (916) 445-7097

WWW.FIRSTLADY.CA.GOV